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Scholarship Renewal Policy 
 

Each student who receives an Academic Scholarship to attend Thomas More University must maintain a 
cumulative GPA consistent with the requirements for receiving the scholarship in order to renew the 
scholarship for the following academic year. The Academic Scholarships subject to this renewal policy, 
along with their corresponding cumulative GPA requirements, are as follows:  
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Appeals 

If a student’s academic scholarship has been reduced twice as a result of not meeting the renewal GPA 
requirements, the student may submit an appeal letter to the Director of Financial Aid if the student 


